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Friday 30th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

GOYT CLASS – GEOGRAPHY TRIP 

 

We are planning to take the children on a local visit into New Mills on Friday 7th 

October as part of our Geography learning. We are also hoping to link our trip 

with a visit to the library but we are still waiting for confirmation about this. 

 

The class will set off after they have eaten their lunch at school. We are going to 

transport everyone in cars so that we have more time to spend there. The children 

will need to wear sensible shoes (sturdy school shoes/trainers will be fine) and 

have a suitable coat with them. Book bags will be transported in the cars so they 

have them at the end of the day. We may need some extra car seats so will be 

grateful if you can drop them in at the office on the Friday morning. 

 

The children will need to be collected at 3.00pm from the Town Hall Car Park. 

This gives plenty of time for parents to get back to school to collect older or 

younger children at the end of the school day. Please let Mrs Tinker know if your 

child will be collected by anyone different to normal pick up, or if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Belli and Mr Lever 
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